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Upcoming Events Bingo
Schedule

MAY 14th regular council meeting by zoom

Grand Knight’s Report

By Bryan Muska

Vivat Jesus
Brother Knights

As you can see everything we have scheduled at
the hall has now been cancelled or postponed.
We are in unchartered territorry as we go through
this pandemic. Hope you all are staying
safe,and your family is well.

Also hope to see you all at the meeting,someday.
GK Bryan Muska

CATERING EVENTS

There is always lots of chances to help in the
kitchen, behind the bar, or as a hall monitor. If you
would like to help, come on out, you will not be
turned away. Please call Marybeth Greene and let
her know what you would like to do.

Marybeth Greene (989)325-0417

We need additional bingo workers.
Members and their wives are encouraged to help
us with bingo. Remember, this is a major source of
revenue for our Council.

If you would like to join a Bingo Crew, please
contact:
Norm Daniels (989) 553-1395
Bill Learman (989) 673-6777
John Papp, Jr.(989) 551-8538
Dan Bristol  (989) 327-0709

Building Association

The 3224 Building Association will not
meet.

REMEMBER By you doing what you do, that is
what makes Caro Council #3224 “The Greatest
Little Council in the State of MI.”

Knight of the Month for March 2020

Mike Fader.

Mike has always worked bingo
and has always been a big help to
the council

Thanks for all you do!



Dale perz and family have been a great supporter
of the food pantry and a big help to the council
and parrish family.

Thanks for all you do.

Council Prayer list: Dick Emery, Janet Bertrand,
Jerry Noker, Jim and Linda Will Cass Lubecheski ,
Sherry Schlaud. Linda Doan John Kopko , Ernie
Steck, Jim Koehler Bob and Carol Papp, Bob
Ward and Father Jersey. Keep all these Knights
and family members in our prayers this month.

If you would like to be added on or removed from
this list please contact your Deputy Grand Knight
Scott Smith @989-891-6324.

Fourth Degree

The 4" degree meeting will not be held.

Family of the month for April is Claude
Kolar family Claude and Cristine and the
girls have always been a big part in the
church and the council Thanks for all you

do.

Knight of the month April 2020
Rick Terbush
Great help to the council and building
association. Thanks for all you do.

A prayer for our Council

Almighty God, my council family is composed of people like me. I help make
it what it is. It will be friendly, if I am friendly. It” s council will be filled , if T
help fill it. It will do great work , if I work. It will make generous gifts to many
causes, if I am cheerful and generous giver. It will bring other people into its
worship and fellowship if I invite them and bring them. It will be a council
family of loyalty and love, of fearlessness and faith, if I-who make it what it is-
am filled with those same qualities. Therefore, with the help of God, I will
dedicate myself to the task of being all the things that I want my council family
to be. Bless my Journey, Lord God, that I might build the Council through Jesus

Christ. Our Lord Amen
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The Meeting WILL NOT BE HELD

We are always looking for new members. If you
know someone who would like to join, please call
Charmain Bauerschidt at 989-672-9613



I WILL BE SENDING OUT AN EMAIL FROM OUR WORTHY DISTRICT DEPUTY
BRAD HARTELL ON A ZOOM INVATATION FOR OUR GENERAL COUNCIL MEETING ON MAY 14TH AT 7
PMPLEASE LOG ON TO SEE WHAT YOUR COUNCIL IS DOING.

WE WILL BE DOING ELECTION OF OFFICERS VIA OUR ZOOM MEETING IF THERE ARE ANY ISSUES OR
SOMEBODY WANTS TO TAKE OVER THE GRAND KNIGHT S JOB STARTING IN JULY PLEASE CONTACT
DGK SCOTT SMITH AT 989-891-6324.

OFFICER LIST
GK -SCOTT SMITH
DGK- ANDREW SCHLAUD I
CHANCELOR -JOHN MERZ
RECORDER- JOE ZINGER
TREASURER-PAT DECKER
LECTOR- PETE SAYERS
ADVOCATE- ART ROLLEND
WARDEN -BOB CHISHOLM
INSIDE GUARD- DAN BRISTOL
OUTSIDE GUARD - WEB DOAN
3 YEAR TRUSTEE-BRYAN MUSKA
2 YEAR TRUSTEE-JOE ROHDE
1 YEAR TRUSTEE- MATT PEREZ

ONCE AGAIN I’'M HOPEING YOU ARE ALL WELL AND STAYING SAFE, WE WILL GET
THROUGH THIS AND GET TOGETHER AS SOON AS ALLOWED. HELP OUT OTHER
FELLOW KNIGHTS AND FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS.



